
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ADOPTION OF AMENDMENTS TO TOWN OF ELLICOTT CODE ENFORCEMENT 
TOWN OF ELLICOTT, CODE ENFORCEMENT DEPARTMENT
Please take notice that the TOWN OF ELLICOTT is holding a public hearing:
on December 12th, 2022 at 5:30 P.M.
in Town Council Chambers, 215 S. Work Street; Administration Building 2nd Floor,
Falconer, NY 14733

The Town of Ellicott will hold a public hearing to consider adopting amendments to the current Code Enforcement and Zoning Code provisions of the Town of Ellicott Code.  The Town of Ellicott citizens are urged to attend and participate in the public hearing which will be held on Monday, December 12th, 2022 at 5:30 PM in the Town Council Chambers, 215 S. Work Street; Administration Building 2nd Floor, Falconer, NY 14733. The hearing procedure will be as follows: [1] overview of the proposed amendments and [2] Invite and receive citizen comments and recommendations. Written comments are encouraged and should be sent to Amy Bellardo at 215 S. Work Street Falconer, NY 14733 Persons with disabilities who require special accommodations are asked to notify the Town Clerk with a request for specific accommodations prior to the Public Hearing.

Dated: December 2, 2022

Amy Bellardo
Town Clerk
